
 Planning Commission Report  

 

- Organizational meeting conducted on 8 July. New officers selected — Fred Reitzel 

as Chair, Ritt Dallaire as Vice Chair and Steve Gallagher as Secretary.  

- Discussed status of the Parking Study Report 

- Decided to change by-laws to have their organizational meeting in June based on 

Town Council organizational meeting occurring in May.  

 

Bob Shields 

 

 

 

 


